
From: Karen Matthews
To: Karen Matthews
Subject: FW: School bus 16 SD68 high importance
Date: Wednesday, March 3, 2021 10:27:37 AM

 
From: Kim Kreutzer <> 
Sent: Wednesday, March 3, 2021 9:37 AM
To: District Administration Centre Manager <DistrictAdministrationCentreManager@sd68.bc.ca>
Subject: School bus 16 SD68 high importance
 

CAUTION: External Message

I am floored that this bus could be taken away! This is my son, Max's school bus, he has been riding
it to school for 2 years. Due to COVID, we would rather he not take the bus as he is then exposed to
many other cohorts and because we are working from home we are able to drive him right now.
(Even with kids not taking it right now the bus is full!) The walk to the school from our place is a
brisk 20 min walk for me, much longer for little legs and in my opinion 7 years old/Grade 2 he is
still too young to be walking that distance by himself. Also part of the walk would be along very
busy Hammond Bay rd, whereunto too long ago a young man was killed in a marked walk way
crossing the street. If/When things return to normal my work day starts at 8:30 meaning I would
have to put him in before school care which makes a very long day for him and extra cost to us.
Please consider keeping this bus route for the sake of the children and their safety!!!!!!!!! Thanks!
Kim Kreutzer
 
Why were we not given more notice about this???? 
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